

Our Ref: KH/HC/c/Anti-bullying training

31st October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected to participate in the Diana Awards 'Anti-Bullying Training' which focuses on 'Standing up to Racist Behaviour in Schools'.

This event is taking place on Thursday 3rd November 2022, during normal school hours.

The training will be delivered online, as a live and interactive session with a maximum of 2 schools in attendance. As the Anti-Bullying Lead, Mrs Cornwall (Assistant Headteacher) will also be in attendance to supervise the training session.

This is a great opportunity for your child as they will be using their training as Anti-Bullying Champions to ensure Barr Beacon School remains a safe place for all of our pupils and to act as advocates for their peers. We take any reports of bullying very seriously and we remind pupils regularly that we are a 'Telling and Listening School'.

The role that the Anti-Bullying Champions have in this work is very important and will support them should they wish to make an application to become a Prefect later in their school career.

If you require any more information please contact Mrs Cornwall via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher













Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane